
 

Tuesday 18th June 2019   
 

Dear All, 

On Tuesday 2nd July, Woodpecker Class will visit Pizza Express and the market. We will learn about the 

ingredients and method of cooking pizzas and the children will each get to make their own. We will visit 

different stalls on the market and see what fresh produce is available. 

We will be walking to and from the city centre. It is important that we depart promptly from school at 

09:00, so please ensure you arrive at school on time. We will return after lunch.  

Your child will not need a packed lunch this day, as we will be eating our pizzas! Please provide them with a 

water bottle, a sunhat or rain coat depending on the weather, and a small bag to carry this in.   

There is no charge for this trip. Please return the reply slips by Wednesdy 26th June. If you have any 

questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Best wishes,  

Jenny Robinson 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Woodpecker Class - Pizza Express and the market 

NAME OF PUPIL_______________________________________  

 

I give permission for my child to visit Pizza Express and the market on Tuesday 2nd July and to walk to and 

from Salisbury city centre.   

 

Signed____________________________________ Printed_________________________ 

 

Please return to school office by Wednesday 26th June 2019. 

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

 

 

Salisbury 
Wilts 

SP1 3LL 

Stratford – Sub – Castle Church of England VC Primary School 

Headteacher: Mrs Kay Bridson B.A (Hons) PGCE 

01722 327 227 
01722 327 227 

mailto:admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk

